DSD Open Days to postpone

The Drainage Services Department (DSD) today (November 14) announced
that due to the latest situation at various districts, which had affected the
preparatory work, and the possibility of transport arrangements on the day
being affected, the DSD Open Days, scheduled for November 16 and 17 (Saturday
and Sunday), at Stonecutters Island Sewage Treatment Works will be postponed.
Details will be announced later.
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